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This Week’s Worker Bees

Presiding ......................... Barry Slavin
Team Captain .................. Jack Fischer
Speaker Intro....................
Thought/Pledge.............. Marty Larsen
Visitors  Intro............... Tom Rockwell
Bulletin Editor........... John McClintic
Next Bulletin Editor.... John McClintic

Roving Microphone.......
Set-Up/Take-Down.......
Song Leader................. Larry Palmieri
Ticket Sales.................. Tom Rockwell
Birthdays.........................
Anniversaries..............
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Upcoming  Events

Walnut Creek’s New Womens Center

Visit Us On The Web at:  www.rotarywc.org
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Next Week:
Gwen Regalia, Walnut Creek Library

$200 payment for the Yosemite Trip is Due Due Due. If you
want to go, see Fletcher Tyler.

Upcoming Meeting Programs

September 5 Gwen Regalia, Walnut Creek
Library

September 12 Meet at Noon at John Muir
Medical Center.  Guest speakers Drs. John
Roberts, Stephen Taylor, and Randall Oyer on
Prostate Cancer.

September 19 James Prigoff, Public Art

September 26 Andy Halperin, How We Got
the Atom Bomb

Walnut Festival, September 21-24.  See Bob
Hagler to sign up to staff our Club’s booth.

Yosemite Weekend, September 28, 29, 30.
See Paul Fisher or Fletcher Tyler for informa-
tion.  Spaces are still available.

Sock Hop, Saturday October 7th.  This “fun-
raiser” is at Tice Valley Community Center.
See Ivan Kerr for tickets and information and
to help on his committee.

February 3, 2001  Annual Crab Feed
Fundraiser.  This year supporting the Club’s
Community Foundation and the DARE pro-
gram.  Buy/sell 4 tickets and sign up to help.
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Our Club’s Community Foundation
is selling Entertainment Books—
Profits from sales will be contributed
to the Foundation’s permanent endow-
ment fund.  See Carl Manna to pur-
chase a book or obtain further informa-
tion.

Our September 12th meeting is at
John Muir Medical Center, Ball Au-
ditorium.  Guest speakers Drs. John
Roberts, Stephen Taylor, and Randall
Oyer will discuss Cancer of the
Prostate.  Husbands and wives are both
encouraged to attend this program.

CPR Classes:  Training in CPR for
adults will take place at John Muir
Medical Center from 9-12 on the morn-
ing of September 12 (before our lunch
meeting).  Signup during our regular
meetings during August.  Cost is $25.
Infant CPR classes are offered on
Thursday September 7th at 6:30pm and
Saturday September 9th at 9:30am
(space is limited; call 947-3331 to en-
roll).  Child CPR (ages 1 and above)
are offered August 12 and September 9
from 1-4pm (space is limited, call 947-
3331 to register).  Cost is $20.

Walnut Festival, Thursday to Sun-
day, September 21 to 24.  See Bob
Hagler to sign up for a Club booth as-

Flavetta to check your recognition credit
status and arrange for the transfer.

Get Your Rotary Announcements in
the Bulletin:  Our regular publishing
deadline is Sunday night.  You can
phone your bulletin announcements to
John McClintic by 9:00pm on Sunday
to be sure to be included.  Call John at
930-7352 and leave your message on
the answering machine, or fax to 925-
945-8932, or email to
johnm@rotarywc.org.

Check Out Our Website:
www.rotarywc.org

If you haven’t done so, please check out
our Club’s very own website at
www.rotarywc.org.  Find information
about upcoming meetings and events,
Club projects, history, and members.
Note also that you can email most club
members through the website using
their nickname and last name’s first ini-
tial (e.g Hari Boukis is
harib@rotarywc.org).

Crab Feed

Crab Feed Auction Items are needed
starting now. We are looking for really
special items and we want to allow
enough time for the search to begin.
Any questions see Russ Anderson or
Jim Campana.

signment at this year’s Walnut Festival.

Sock Hop, Saturday October 7th.  See
Ivan Kerr if you would like to help
work on this “FUN-raiser” dinner/dance
social event for the Club at  Tice Valley
Community Center.

Placemat Advertising.  See Heinz
Hoffman to sign up for a business card
ad on our new lunch placemats.  ½ year
($45) and 3 mos ($25)spaces are still
available.

Sunshine Committee

Heinz Hoffman is recovering from
shoulder surgery.  Cards would be wel-
come.  The Sunshine Committee,
headed by  Saul Dangott, arranges for
cards and other well-wishes for mem-
bers and extended family recovering
from illness or surgery.  Keep the com-
mittee informed of members who may
be in need of a message of good cheer.

Paul Harris Recognition Credits:  In
conjunction with our Club’s efforts to
induct six new Paul Harris Fellows be-
fore the District Governor’s visit in
early OCtober, we are appealing to
members with “Paul Harris Recognition
Credits” they do not plan to use them-
selves to donate them for matching
funds purposes.  If you would be inter-
ested in making such a donation, see Sal

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Rotary Pins:
We are waiting for a rush shipment of
Rotary Pins. It seems that there has
been a rush for our "stock" and replen-
ishment will be on the way. See Quent
Alexander to protect yourself.

Guests:

Also don't be left in the starting blocks,
invite some guest that you think might
like to join Rotary. See Rick Mathews,
or Mark Hull for help.


